June 8, 2003

RE: Variance #DV03-230499
To The Mayor and Council,

I am a close neighbour to the Slye residence at 1191 3rd Avenue and would like
to take this opportunity to express by thoughts regarding the subdivision of their

property.

I totally support the Slyes in their endeavor to save their house while
constructing a new house for their daughter’s family. The existing house has
been in the family for over 50 years, belonging to Mrs.Slyes family before it
became the Slyes home. It would be a shame to demolish this beautiful house to
fulfill the subdivision requirements. I do not have any problems with the
construction of small house on the south side of the property as the lot is large
enough to do so. I would also like to mention the intent of the new house is to
help their daughter’s family join the community and not for revenue proposes.

The Slye family has been a long time residence in Steveston and are outstanding
neighbours. They have contributed enormously to the Richmond Community
thoughout the years and hope you see this as an opportunity to give them
something in return.

Yours truly,

pe me W
Sue McKoryk
Residence and Owner of 3511 Broadway St.

Richmond, BC

NeiCllo /L Dinee7) ACNSS  Nl7id SDC

107






